
 
 

 
 Executive Headmaster: John DF Martin MA                    Deputy Headteacher:  Ms R Willmouth MSc 

Greenbank Campus: Winklebury Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG23 8BN 
Rooksdown Campus: Park Prewett Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire. RG24 9XA 

Tel: (01256) 473777       Fax: (01256) 330332       email: admin@castlehillprimary.net      Website: www.castlehillprimary.net 
 

 

 

 

 

November 2019 

Road Safety Day 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

The team at CHPS are committed to the vision of keeping roads safer through education, 

enforcement, encouragement and of course, enjoyment. With Road Safety week fast 

approaching, we thought what better way to share this message than to have our very own 

road safety day. 

 

On Friday 22th November, we will be hosting our road safety day as part of the ‘Your Time to 

Shine’ campaign. The children will be invited to attend a range of road safety workshops 

throughout the day, to help them to become more conscious of the dangers of the road and 

to understand safer ways to travel. In addition, for a £1 donation, children are invited to 

come dressed in their brightest mufti clothing to further embed the message of being bright 

so be seen on the roads (especially in these dark winter months). The donations will be put 

towards additional resources to support children’s understanding of road safety.  

 

After the exciting workshops, our Junior Road Safety Officers and our very own Mr Ward – 

who is a part time PCSO- will be hosting a question and answer session with the children in 

each class, to share their expertise and to offer advice to ensure that all children feel 

confident in being safe of the roads.   

 

We look forward to a fun filled (and very bright) day of learning about road safety. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

The CHPS Team 
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